—
Hewlett Packard

Enterprise
Date: 11-May-2023
DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY
FCC ID: Q9DAPINR6O5S
Mark Hill
Regulatory Compliance Engineer Please be notified that we, the undersigned,

Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company

mhill@hpe.com Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company declares that the product which bears the above FCC ID is
+1 408 8670476 Office also compliant with the FCC requirements for sDOC. And the sDoC procedure shall be carried out
prior to marketing the device in the US.

Sincerely,

Name: Mark Hill
Position: Regulatory Compliance Engineer

Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company

6280 America Cenfter Drive
San Jose, CA 95002
USA
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